
Sent on: Wed 2/6/2008 7:12 AM  
From: Bengali Cultural Society Executive Committee 2008  
To: executive@bcscle.org  
Subject: Saraswati Puja Reminder 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
We would like to bring to your attention the following very important points 
regarding our upcoming Saraswati Puja on the 9th Februay, Saturday (Detailed Puja 
Schedule can me found at: 
http://www.bcscle.org/schedule_2008_saraswati_puja.htm). 
 
1. Parking: Please do not park on the "Firestone" side of the wall. It is not 
allowed and your vehicle may be towed. To avoid this situation please park on 
other parking places (like the one just behind the StarBucks). Dave's supermarket 
parking may be used with limitations and personal care. Bringing some change 
(quarters, dimes etc) with you may be useful (Any parking violations and traffic 
conditions is your own responsibility). 
 
For weather and latest traffic conditions following two links may be useful: 
http://www.weather.com/weather/local/44106?lswe=44106&lwsa=WeatherLocalUndeclared
&from=whatwhere 
http://www.weather.com/outlook/driving/rushhour/44106?from=pif_locallinker_undecl
ared&cm_ven=MKTG&cm_cat=HousePromo&cm_pla=LocLink&cm_ite=rushhour&ref=/weather/lo
cal/44106 
 
2. Membership: Please pay your annual membership dues on the day of the Saraswati 
Puja (Detailed Fee Schedule can be found at: 
http://www.bcscle.org/membership_2008.htm). If due to some reason you are not 
able to attend the Saraswati Puja, you might consider mailing the cheque to BCS 
Treasurer, Abhijit Nath. His address is following: 
 
               6811 Mayfield Rd. #298,  
               Mayfield Heights, OH 44124 
               Phone: (440) 461-5849 
               Email: abhijitnath@yahoo.com 
 
Also, we request everybody to donate generously to the Society to help carry out 
our programs. 
 
3. FRIDAY REHEARSALS: On behalf of Cultural Secretary Swarup Bhunia and Arindam 
Adhikari, I'd like to request ALL participants in the Saraswati Puja cultural 
program to attend the stage rehearsal on Friday, Feb 8th. Practice session for 
drama, chorus song and orchestra will start from 8:30pm, while practice for all 
other group and solo activities will start from 7:30pm. 
 
Attending this final practice session is extremely important for us to organize 
the event properly and we earnestly request you not to miss it. Please note that 
dinner will be provided. In case of any question, please contact Swarup at 216-
246-3426. 
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4. Also, we request the students to please bring their student IDs in order to 
take advantage of the student membership rates. 
 
Please contact any Executive Member for questions or concern. You can also visit 
our website www.bcscle.org for latest details. 
 
With Best regards, 
Suman Chakravarti, Secretary, BCS, Cleveland, OH 
 
Attachments: 1. Fee Schedule for 2008, 2. Saraswati Puja Schedule 
 
Regards, 
Executive Committee 
Bengali Cultural Society 
Cleveland, OH 
 
Please avoid replying to this e-mail. Please contact any BCS executive committee 
member at http://www.bcscle.org/bcs_exec2008.htm, instead of what it is now... 
for any questions regarding this e-mail or if you want to be removed from e-mail 
list. 
 
This e-mail message and all attachments may contain legally privileged and 
confidential information related to BCS and intended solely for the use of the 
addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, you should immediately stop 
reading this message, contact BCS executive committee at 
http://www.bcscle.org/bcs_exec2008.htm and delete it from your system.  
Any unauthorized reading, distribution, forwarding, copying, printing or other 
use/abuse of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited. 

 

http://www.bcscle.org/
http://www.bcscle.org/bcs_exec2008.htm
http://www.bcscle.org/bcs_exec2008.htm

